
Subject: communication moving forward 

Date sent: 23rd March 2020, 1:27pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I just wanted to let you know that if your child left anything at school 

before we closed on Friday there are boxes labelled with their class 

name on the school drive with everything that we have collected 

inside. 

On Friday, we gave every child in Y1-6 an exercise book to complete 

their work in if they choose to. We have put named books in the 

baskets on the drive for all those children (Y1 –Y6) who were not in 

school on Friday if you would like to collect them. If you would rather 

not that is absolutely fine. 

The boxes will be on the drive all day today and will be put out again 

tomorrow. Anything left after then will be kept in school until we open 

fully again. 

Thank you for those of you have been in touch with us about the 

issues you have experienced with the work on the school website. We 

have made adjustments already and this will inform how we upload 

work as we move forward. If you do need, help with logins etc. please 

let us know and we will be in touch as soon as possible. 

From tomorrow, we will have a very reduced staff on site. If you need 

to make contact, please email admin@gbpa.org.uk our admin email 

will be monitored and your emails will be passed on accordingly. Our 

usual response times will inevitably be extended. 

I hope you and your families are all keeping well. We are genuinely 

missing you all. School is a very strange place with only 7 children. 

Kind regards, 

Sarah Evans 

Headteacher 

  

  

 


